Dear Adam

Witney Town Charity have two potential Nominative Trustees for consideration by Witney Town Council.

They are Rev'd Jacky Cole and Former Mayor Mrs Jeanette Baker.

I attach their CVs, and they have both indicated that they will be able to use their knowledge and experience to research the homelessness and poverty areas that the Charity is investigating to see if it can help in those areas.

If you need further information please let me know.

Kind regards

Mark

Mark G. Baker Clerk to the *Witney Town Charity* Registered Charity No. 202996

witneytowncharity@gmail.com